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MESSAGE FROM MRS KOISTON
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Can you believe we are more that half-way through the school year
already?...Time has certainly flown! The St Joseph’s school community has a
very busy time coming up – World Book Day, Red Nose Day, Y3/4 Through
the Ages Day and school photos - all ending with an Easter Service at school. I
think the next few weeks are going to fly by as well! 

We welcomed our Year 6 parents in last week for our SATS meeting.  It was
great to see parents there finding all about the SATS process and how best
they can support their children at home.  This week we are welcoming you into
school on Wednesday 6th March between 3.30 and 4.30 to come and look at
your child’s work.  Please enter the school through the Orchard Gardens gates,
via the hall, and through to your child’s classroom.  Teachers will be there to
welcome you.  If you need to make an appointment to speak to the teacher
about any issues or to get a more in-depth update, then please contact the
office to make appointment for another day.  

Lastly, Friday was secondary school offer day for our Year 6s, and they found
out where they will be moving on to in their next step in education. We really
hope everybody got the news they were hoping for. 

Kind regards,

Mrs Koiston

www.stjosephscejunior.school



We wen t  on  a  Wa t e r s t on e s  t r i p
t o  s p end  ou r  book  t o k en s !



Reminders

Please do not swear, smoke, or use aggressive
language in the school grounds. This includes the
car park by the nursery. Unfortunately, we have
had complaints about the language that some

parents are using.

Please also remember that parking on the yellow
lines and zigzags outside of school is not permitted.

We are now logging the details of the cars that
park illegally and put children at risk. We are

sending these to the Highways Agency each day.

P l e a s e  r e po r t  i l l e ga l  p a r k i n g  h e r e :   
h t t p s : / /www . ch i c h e s t e r . g o v . u k / r e po r t apa r k i n gp r ob l em .

https://www.chichester.gov.uk/reportaparkingproblem










Celebrations
Has your child achieved a swimming badge?

Maybe they earned a new badge at
brownies or cubs? Have they achieved

something that needs celebrating? Please
encourage them to bring in their certificates

or photos on Fridays to share in our
celebration worship.



S choo l  Un i f o rm  
Rem i nde r

Grey  t r ou s e r s ,  p i n a f o r e
d r e s s e s  o r  s k i r t s  
Wh i t e  c o l l a r e d  s h i r t  
S c hoo l  t i e  
G r e y  w i t h  go l d  band  s c hoo l
j umpe r  o r  c a r d i gan   
G r e y  o r  wh i t e  s o c k s  
B l a c k  s ho e s  ( n o t  t r a i n e r s )  
Go l d / y e l l ow  o r  g r e y                               
h eadband  

Do you need support?

For children who are not FSM
eligible but who’s families need

urgent support with food here in
West Sussex there is a

Community Hub operating. 

The Community Hub can be
contacted on 0330 222 7980

and is open 09:00 – 17:00 seven
days a week. Further information
can be found via the West Sussex

County Council website. 



 
As you are aware the ordering system
for school meals including free school

meal children has changed. All children
that have a hot meal including free
school meal children have to have a

meal ordered via Parentpay. If you do
not order your child a hot meal by the

cut off day of each Thursday at
midday and they normally have a hot

meal, the school will order them a
jacket potato. If you require any

assistance, please contact the school
office immediately. 

Please note you are able to order in
advance rather than weekly. 

 
Please remember in September:  

Gates open at 8.25am  
Classroom doors open at 8.30am  

Gates close at 8.45am 
 

School attendance is important
because the law requires it. As a

parent you are legally responsible for
making sure your child gets a full-

time education. This means
registering your child at school and
making sure they attend regularly. 

Regular
Attendance

means
Punctual

Attendance

HOT MEALS
INFORMATION





Ready, Respectful and Safe at St
Joseph’s CE Junior School



7th March  World Book Day 

15th March  Red Nose Day 

26th March  Y3/4 Through the Ages Day 

27th March  Class Photos 

28th March  Last day of Spring Term 

w/c 1st April  EASTER HOLIDAYS 

w/c 8th April  EASTER HOLIDAYS 

15th April  First day of Summer Term 

24th April  5-6pm – Y6 Residential Meeting for parents 

24th May 
Learning plans sent to parents of children on the
SEND register  

w/c 27th May  HALF TERM 

3rd – 6th June  Year 6 Residential 

26th June 
1.15 - Year 6 Leavers’ Service at Chichester
Cathedral – Parents welcome 

28th June  Summer Fayre 

3rd July  West Sussex Transition Day 

4th July  DCAT Enrich at Hurstpierpoint College 

9th July  Summer Disco 

12th July  End of Year Reports out to parents 

16th July 
Y6 Leavers Service at St Paul's Church – Y6
families welcome 

18th July 
3.30 - 4.30 - Parents consultation – drop in and
discuss report and visit new classroom 

23rd July  Last day of summer term Y6 Prom 


